
 
 
 
 

REGARDING YOUR INSURANCE 
 
 

As always, Oxford Family Dentistry will be more than happy to assist you 
with your insurance questions and concerns. 

 
However, due to the prolific number of new insurance companies and 

policies, we unfortunately cannot assume responsibility for your specific 
plans, coverage, deductibles, or annual maximums. 

 
Please remember all insurance policies have exclusions, and most policies 

have deductibles and co-payments. 
 

You will be better able to understand your personal plan’s limitations by 
speaking with your dental insurance carrier directly, or by visiting their 

website before beginning treatment with our office. 
 

Don’t hesitate to call with any questions that you may have, as we will assist 
you in any way we are able. 

 
We remain pleased to be your partners in your health care— 

 
 

The staff of Oxford Family Dentistry 


